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NOTICE TO IV YEAR STUDENTS  

OF THE DEGREE COURSE IN PHARMACY 

 

As per the Agreement between the School of Pharmacy of the University of 

Nottingham and the University of Rome Tor Vergata, mobility opportunities are 

available for students from both institutions. 

Under the Degree Course in Pharmacy financial resources have been made available 

to the best students in their IV academic year to pursue a stage at the laboratories of 

the School of Pharmacy of the University of Nottingham in the United Kingdom. 

Interested students, who are regularly registered in the IV year of the course, should 

submit a motivation letter to participate in the four (4) month stage. 

Only two (2) positions are available, and the selection of students will be based on 

meritocracy, evaluated through the documentation related to the course of studies 

carried out during the four-year career.  It is necessary to have passed all the exams 

in the biennium.  The number of formative credits (CFU) acquired, and the weighted 

average of the votes will be evaluated. 

The motivation letter should be sent to the following email addresses to: 

laura.di.renzo@uniroma2.it, and magdalena.acuna.villa@uniroma2.it, or submitted 

in person to Mrs. Magdalena Acuna by the 15th of March, 2024. 

 

 

Prof. Laura Di Renzo 

President of the Degree Course in Pharmacy 
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